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Clearing the Hurdles! 
 

Here we are again. The end of one very interesting 

year, and the beginning of another. One thing for sure 

can be said about 2021, it was a year of continued 

uncertainty. I am praying that 2022 will be a year of 

hope. Matter of fact, the year 2022 is being named, the 

year of hope. I am certain that this upcoming year, will 

be no less than, a year that God continues to show 

Himself strong and mighty.  

 

Colossians 1:26-27 says, 

“the mystery hidden for ages and generations but now 

revealed to his saints. 27To them God chose to make 

known how great among the Gentiles are the riches of 

the glory of this mystery, which is Christ in you, the 

hope of glory.” 

And as the song writer penned, 

“My hope is built on nothing less than Jesus’ blood and 

righteousness.” 

So regardless of how 2022 begins, continues or ends, 

God is in control!  

Hab. 2:4 says, “the just shall live by faith”, and is 

repeated in Romans 1:17, “the righteous shall live by 

faith”. 

 

May God bless you with the best year ever, as HIS 

child! 

 

Furthering HIS Kingdom, 

Pastor Mitch  

 

 

http://biblehub.com/colossians/1-27.htm


 

 
 

January – Deacons of the Month 

Gary Robertson, Keith Gregory , Bill Brandon 
 

 January– God’s Grocery 

 In the process of reworking 

  

  

  

   
 

January– Nursery  

2-  Tina Mayes, Pam Jones 

9- Darlene Gregory, Cathy Saunders 

16- Dianne Keen, Kaitlin Thomas 

23- Pam Jones, Sheena Sigmon  

30- Cathy Saunders, Pat Walker 
 

 
-January 11th deacons & Quarterly Budget meeting 

both at 6:00pm 
-January 19th business meeting after the Bible Study at 

6:30pm 
 
 
 


